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Upcoming dates…  

Mon 10th Sept  Extra curricular 
clubs start 
Fri 14th Sept  All our new 
reception class in! 
 

Tue 18th Sept Swimming starts 
(Years 4,5,6) 
 
Thurs 27th Sept Macmillian Coffee 
event. 
Friday 25th Sept Bloggers 

workshops (KS2)  
 
Friday 5th Oct Year 6 STEM 
transition day Furness Academy 
 
Fri 19th Oct HALF TERM 
 
Mon 29th Oct Back to it  
 
Mon 5th & Tue 6th Parent’s 
Evening 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome and welcome back!  
I hope you all had a fantastic summer, and you are all excited to 
start the new term with us.  As you might expect this year is set to 
be our busiest yet.  We had a fantastic whole staff inset on Monday 
and we are all really excited about the year ahead.  

I have given you a few dates for your diary in this newsletter – but 
as always more dates will ‘appear’ as we take up exciting 
opportunities which help us enhance your children’s learning 
experiences.  (Like our Tour of Britain Trip today.) 

True to form there has already been a glitch on our school app!  
These technical difficulties are to do with ‘Parent app’ who supplies 
the app to us so are sadly out of our control.  We have been 
promised an upgrade to a new system which should see  these issues 
sorted (we hope)!  We will send out a new password once the system 

has been updated and our new reception class have started! 

Staffing 

Our staff team has continued to grow and we welcome Miss Baker, 
Mrs Stokes and Miss Whittaker to our support team.   

Music, Sport & visits…. 

 

We are incredibly proud of the extensive range of extracurricular 
activities – our aim is to offer an unrivalled range. 

 

Our clubs start next week (W/B Monday 10th September)  

There is a separate timetable/matrix for all clubs for this half 
term. 

We had some huge successes in both sport and music last year 
and we are looking forward to building on them this year. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Contact Us 

office@daneghyll.cumbria.sch.uk 

01229 830201 

 

Follow us on: 

      

    

 

Visit our website: 

www.daneghyll.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Life admin…. 

 

 

Live Kitchen  

Please remember to pre-order dinners! 

Parking  

Please consider how your actions affect others – parking 
illegally is dangerous. 

 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club… 

Breakfast and Afterschool have proved a huge success; there are 
still a couple of places left on some sessions, if you would like a 
place please contact the school office.  

School Day Times 

School now starts at 8.50am every morning and finishes 3.15pm 
Mon – Thurs and the new time of 2.15pm on a Friday. 

Those of you with excellent hearing will hear two bells in the 
morning, the first is at 8.48am and the other at 8.50!  It may 
seem a little extreme but the first bell is so children (particularly 
in KS1) can finish their game/conversation and still have time to 
kiss their mam/dad/grandparent/sibling/dog etc… goodbye and 
be lined up promptly at 8.50am so we do not lose any learning 
time. 

Punctuality has been fantastic this week – thank you for your 
support. 

Friday Afterschool club runs from 2.15pm – 5.15pm  (The first 
hour (2.15pm – 3.15pm) is free for those who need it.  
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